
 

 
May 15, 2020 

 

 
Dear NHSP Families, 
 

 
I hope your Ramadan is going well and that you and your children are taking advantage of these last precious days 
of Ramadan.  Insha’Allah, very soon we will all be finding new and unique ways to celebrate Eid on Sunday, May 
24.    
 
SUMMER CAMP/PROGRAM 
It has been such a joy to plan for and conduct our NHSP Summer Camp each year for the past two years now.  This 
would be Year 3 going into Summer 2020, and we are now facing a whole host of factors that will seriously affect 
our ability to successfully provide our interactive camp experience. 
 

 
After careful consideration of the current health and safety concerns that are constantly changing, creating much 
uncertainty at this time, the administration has decided NOT to provide an on-campus summer camp.  However, in 
view of the needs of both children and families to get a break from the regular school routine but still be engaged in 
fun and learning, we are putting together a plan for a 3-hour/day 4-Week Online Summer Program from July 6 – 
July 31 that provides fun and creative exploratory activities for Entering PK through Grade 6.  The rate would be 
$125 per week per student with a MINIMUM REQUIREMENT of 40 students.      
 

 
We plan to share the revised program through email and through the Camp Brain Registration link sometime next 
week and would appreciate families making their decisions by June 5.  This would allow us time to confirm if the 
program will be able to move forward.  Those who have already registered for the regular summer camp will need to 
contact Ms. Klosterman at kklosterman@newhorizonschool.org to indicate whether they will be keeping their 
children in the program or will be requesting a refund.  If you have any questions, please reach out to Mrs. Seedat 
at fseedat@newhorizonschool.org after our email next week. 
 

 
I look forward to sharing more updates with you on other school matters in next week’s Bulletin and would like to 
remind you to please check the Family Portal for Announcements and Calendar updates. 
 

 
Thank you,  
 

 
Amira Al-Sarraf, M.S.Ed. 
Head of School 
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